

BOARD OF SUPERVISORS

RESOLUTION NO.

Subject: CITIZEN VIRTUAL COMMENTS			
Original 🛭	Corrected □ 2nd Correction □ Resubmitted □		Resubmitted □
Date Submitted: 11/20/2020			Date Resubmitted:
Submitted By: 1	Ferry W. Rose	•	
Fiscal Note Attached □			Legal Note Attached □
Prepared By: Terry W. Rose			Signature: Reg Q Reg

Whereas, the Kenosha County Board of Supervisors commenced virtual meetings on November 17, 2020

And

Whereas, only written citizen comments are currently allowed at virtual meetings of the board,

And

- Whereas, the Kenosha Unified School Board allows virtual citizen comments,
- Whereas, virtual citizen comments are a better way of hearing from the general public than written comments

And

- Whereas, virtual citizen comments encourages citizen input on the important issues facing the public and the government response to those issues,
- Now, therefore be it resolved that the Kenosha County Board of Supervisors allow virtual citizen comments and the County IT Department is instructed to implement virtual citizen comments.

Supervisor Terry W. Rose